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RE:  SURVEY WORK TO BEGIN IN WEST LEA SUBDIVISION ON 9/9/2019 

 

Dear Resident: 

The City has started the design phase of the West Lea Subdivision Drainage 

Improvements project which was approved with the 2019 Bond Referendum.  

Preliminary survey work by IDS Engineering Group will begin on Monday, September 

9, 2019.  Workers can be readily identified by their yellow vests with “IDS” printed on 

the back.   

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

 Susan Johnson, City Project Manager  281.652.1734 

 Marcel Khouw, P.E., IDS Project Manager 832.590.7293 

 

Thank you, 

 

Susan Johnson 

Project Manager 

Engineering & Capital Projects 


